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March, 2012



Summary of CIP Meetings – Board


Action to be taken:	Presented for information only.


On February 1, 15 and 29, the board conducted  work study meetings with building administrators regarding individual building CIPs (Continuous Improvement Plans).  This is an annual opportunity for building principals and the board to meet informally and talk about building plans.  The meetings are broken down into 3 meetings—one for each comprehensive high school feeder group.

For public information, the board will summarize the work study meetings.


											
